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Vision: A green, sustainable, inclusive and a high value tourism
destination

Tourism Council of Bhutan Information group

Dear Sir/Madam,

Greetings from the Tourism Council of Bhutan. We hope this email finds you well la.

Entry of tourist was not allowed from 6" March 2020, following the detection of first COVID-19 case in Bhutan. Then, on 5 September 2020, th
notification allowing individuals wishing to travel to Bhutan to visit Bhutan after producing COVID-19 negative certificate issued by a certified laboratory
test, not earlier than 72 hours before initiation of the journey from the country of origin. The individuals to stay in facility quarantine for 21 days before a

Further, on 7!" December 2020, the National COVID-19 Task Force (NCTF) approved the entry of tourists to Bhutan under strict health guidelines and p

Tourism Council of Bhutan (TCB) is happy to inform that TCB will accept applications for inbound tourists, who are agreeable to stay in the facility qt
following conditions.

. Interested inbound tourist to apply through a licensed Bhutanese tour operator.

. Sustainable Development Fee (SDF) per person per night will be levied for the 21 days quarantine period.

Bear charges for 21 days facility quarantine (room & food).

. Entry will be facilitated only for those coming via air.

. Minimum Daily Package Rate (MDPR) will be applicable for the entire tour duration after the mandatory quarantine.

Bear the cost for all tests as per the COVID-19 requirement.

. Strictly follow COVID-19 protocol and TCB guidelines.

. Need to have insurance coverage.

. Produce a COVID-19 negative certificate issued by a laboratory certified to carry out RT-PCR test, not earlier than 72 hours before embarking or
the country of origin.
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In addition, it is encouraged to have both the doses of COVID-19 vaccine and also to check for other travel requirements if transiting through another cc

This press release is valid until further revision.

WEAR MASK, MAINTAIN SOCIAL DISTANCE, WASH HANDS REGULARLY, USE DRUK TRACE & AVOID CROWDS.

STAY SAFE BE HAPPY — HAPPINESS IS A PLACE

On behalf of the DIRECTOR GENERAL
Tourism Council of Bhutan
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